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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
           NEWSLETTER – 27.01.23

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                           E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                                       @htseaton (twitter)
 Dates for Your Diary
1st Feb


Church (Cancelled)
8th Feb


Church

15th Feb

Church

17th Feb 

School Closes for Half Term 
27th Feb 

School Reopens
1st March

Church

8th March

Church

15th March

Church
22nd March

Church
29th March

Church, Easter Service
31st March
School Closes for Easter Holidays

17th April
School Reopens

1st May
 
School Closed Bank Holiday
8th May

School Closed Bank Holiday

25thMay 
School Closes for Half Term Holidays & PD Days
8th June

School Reopens

21st July
School Closes for Summer Holidays

4th Sept

School Reopens

27th Oct
School Closes for Half Term Holidays
6th Nov


School Reopens

19th Dec 
School Closes for Christmas Holidays
3rd Jan 2024

School Reopens 
IMPORTANT REMINDER - Dogs
We have received complaints regarding dogs near the school gates and blocking paths around school so that children have to navigate around them. 

On Monday afternoon we received a complaint about an alleged dog fight which took place outside the gates which scared parents and children. Please can we request that dogs are not brought along the path to the school gates and that they are supervised closely.
School Meal Price Increase

Hartlepool Borough Council have informed us the price of a school meal will increase on 1st April 2023 to £2.41 per meal (£12.05 per week).  Can we remind parents that school meals should be paid weekly in advance using ParentPay.  If payment is not made in advance and made in arrears then you may be asked to provide your child with a packed lunch.  School meal arrangements can only be changed in writing at the end of a school term.  If there are any issues with payment please contact the school office.
Strike Action
Further to the information which has been emailed out this week regarding the NEU strike action please note the following:
· All school -registered children of compulsory school age in classes open on days when strike action is being taken are still required to attend school, regardless of parental choice or the closure of other classes in school.

· We have followed the guidance from the DFE, Unions and the Trust, and our risk assessment for contingency planning on strike days has identified that we only have the capacity to provide supervision for a limited amount of vulnerable and pupil premium children, so unfortunately, we are unable to provide childcare for any other children on the 1st February 2023. 

Please monitor your emails for any further updates.

Tempest Photography

Links have been emailed out today with details on how to purchase the group photographs which were taken last Friday for our Reception Class, Year 6 Class, Worship Group, School Council and our Wellbeing Ambassador Group.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








